Message navigation
Message 1 of 642 Previous Next 
change-formatchange-format 
Subject: Re: Looking for bird callers for NGA performance
	From
	Ketura Munro Budd

	To
	cogoffice@canberrabirds.org.au

		Date
	Today 13:06



Message Body
Hi Bill,

Hope you're well. I just wanted to check in and see whether you had received any interest so far?

I've also just confirmed with the NGA that we would be able to make a donation to COG of $250.00 if a few members are willing to volunteer their time.

Thanks so much for your help.

Kind regards,
Ketura

Ketura Budd
0450904282
they / them
Living and working on the lands of the Ngunnawal, Ngambri and Ngarigu people. Sovereignty was never ceded.
	



